
CATA PTSO Meeting October 7, 2019 

Attendees: Dr. Wall, Nicole D’Amico, Ann Helms, Sabrina Clontz, Patricia Kowalski, 

Demetra Swanson, Sarah Fazzino, Deb Christensen, Renee Stainback, Megan 

Huffman, Jennifer Fabrizio, Mary Chichorce. 

Meeting was called to order at 5:35 

President’s Report: Nothing new. Jennifer Fabrizio may be the treasurer next 

year, will talk with Ann. 

Hospitality Report: Halloween treats on the 25th. Will do sign up genius for candy. 

Thanksgiving event will be a potato bar on November 15th and fixings will be 

asked by donations.  Star Breakfast is on December 4th.  

Communication Report: Carol was not in attendance. The Invest form did go out 

with the different donation levels so will be ordering tees and magnets. Discussed 

having an opt out option to have all the money donated stay in the school. 

Fundraising Report: Current amount for Invest is $14,205.64 and there has not 

been much matchings coming in. The senior packages raised $4633.86 and spent 

$2340.64. The remaining money will be spent on the senior events. 

Performing Arts Report: They ordered shirts for $601.84. The NCTC is November 

1st and 2nd with the conference November 8th and 9th.  Poinsettias will be sold 

later this month by November 4th, delivered to the school December 2nd. They will 

be $15, 6 ½ inch from Kings Greenhouse. The Julliard visit will be on October 31st. 

Old Business: It was discussed the different places tees have been ordered from 

and prices were discussed. One place was Magna America and seemed a better 

screen quality then 2018 which faded faster.  PTSO shirts will be ordered with a 

minimum of 12 for $8 or $9, one shirt color with two color logo.  

New Business: Discussed doing the cookies for Walter Bickett again. Tricia had a 

meeting with them this week, they were really excited for it to happen again. It 

was asked if we were going to share this with other schools in the area and have 

other schools help. Renee discussed the website that her husband can design for 

the PTSO and it was approved for this to be a possibility with the words PTSO 

attached to it. Nicole and Ann will look at the PA website and do a data dump to 

see if it will work for our needs. The coin drive was done and one class had a large 



check donated. The school will do the breakfast for the highest amount of money 

collected from a class and the PTSO will do something for the largest percentage 

of members in a first block class. 

Senior Committee Report: October 3rd was the first event which was ice cream. It 

went over okay but don’t think they will do ice cream again because of some 

issues. The committee has about $400 for each event to spend.  The calendar of 

events will be approved by Ms. Merritt and put on the counselors’ page. The 

senior pass and signs can still be purchased at $20 each. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:29. The next meeting is November 4th at 5:30. 


